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1 Deadline extension 
 

Due to several representations to this Office, the deadline for comments on the proposed 
interim measures described in 99/02 (Interconnection services for calls destined for Internet 
Service Providers) has been extended to noon on Friday 5 February 1999.  

Comments on the scope and inputs into the review of Internet access arrangements are 
required by close of business on Monday 15 February 1999.  All responses should be 
addressed to: 

 

Maeve O'Reilly 
ODTR 
Irish Life Centre 
Abbey Street 
Dublin 1 
Ireland 
Tel:  +353-1-804 9600 
Fax: +353-1-804 9680 
Email: oreillym@odtr.ie 
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